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December Meeting  President’s Note 
Hello woodturners, 

The club elections took place at the November meeting, here 
are the new officers. 

President- John Webber 

Vice President- Kip Lockhart 

Treasurer- Mark Fields 

Secretary/Newsletter -Joann Mann 

I wish to thank Don, Curt &amp; Jared for the work they did 
the last 2 years. 

The Christmas party is Tuesday Dec 17 at CVSW/Woodcraft, 
a signup link was sent to all members, if you did not get an 
email let me know, regardless everybody is invited, bring a 
turned gift if you like or just come & socialize with club 
members.  We will be at The Woodworkers Show at the Big E 
on Jan 10,11,12. They will be bringing several lathes & pen 
kits, we’ll be needed to help customers turn their first pen, 
bring your tools & be ready for some fun. This is an important 
event for us, we get a lot of visibility to our club. Also bring 
some of your work for the display & to talk to people about. If 
you have not spoken with Chris contact me if you are 
coming.We will be working on next year’s schedule in the 
next few weeks, check the website for updates. January’s 
challenges are from Kip’s demo “emerging winged bowl” &  
to turn a wooden screwdriver. 

See you at the party. 

John 

Holiday Party

When: Tuesday December 
17th 6:30PM - 9PM


Where: Connecticut Valley 
School of Woodworking 
located at the Manchester 
Woodcraft.


What: Potluck supper

Don't forget to bring your 
grab bag gift. 


Chris Ormsby memorial 
wood auction.


Mark you calendars for  
The New England 
Woodworking Show at the 
Eastern States Expo in W. 
Springfield, Mass.  Friday 
January 10th through 
Sunday January 12th. 
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Chris Ormsby’s Memorial Wood Auction 
Last February we lost Chris Ormsby, a long time member. Chris was a passionate turner and had 
purchased a stockpile of bowl and platter blanks. Lynda has arranged for the club to auction off 
Chris’s wood supplies with the proceeds going back to his family. We are holding this auction at the 
December Holiday party on Tuesday December 17th 6:30pm to 9:00pm at the Connecticut Valley 
School of Woodworking, 249 Spencer Street Manchester CT. Lynda will accept cash, check, or credit 
card.  
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